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Make the most of everything – LASALLE College of the Arts donates outdated 
performance equipment 
 
After being in use for a long time, performing arts equipment may fall into disuse due to the 
advancement of science and technology. Some local art academies transfer these "outdated" 
equipment to institutions which are in need of them for other purposes, in order to make the 
most of them. 
 
LASALLE College of the Arts, which launched its recycling program this year, has handed over 
28 amplifiers to the Institute of Technical Education to be used as learning tools for students in 
the Lighting and Sound course, and also provided about ten wireless microphones to a 
performing arts group in Thailand. 
 
In response to Lianhe Zaobao's inquiry, Professor Leon Rubin, Dean of the Faculty of 
Performing Arts at LASALLE, said that with technological development and changes in industry 
standards, art institutions regularly update equipment, generally every seven to ten years. As an 
educational institute, the equipment used should keep pace with the times.  
 
However, some equipment that are not suitable for local use remain operational and discarding 
them would be a pity. “For example, we have some wireless microphones that are operational, 
but can no longer be used in Singapore because the local radio frequency has changed. 
However, they are still useful in other countries, so we transferred them to a performing arts 
group in Thailand. We hope to be able to make full use of resources and reduce wastage.” 

In addition, most theatres now use energy-efficient LED lights as stage lighting fixtures, but the 
non-LED lights stored by the institution are still operational and can be given to small-scale 
organisations which are in need of them. 
 
He noted that in March, LASALLE had also given several brands of guitar amplifiers to ITE 
College West. These have been in use at LASALLE for over ten years, and the College has 
switched to newer equipment. However, the amplifiers can also be used as learning tools, 
allowing students in the Lighting and Sound course in ITE to practice setting the equipment up. 
 
ITE said that the school contacted LASALLE after learning about its programme through 
industry partners, and used the received amplifiers as additional teaching aids, whereby 
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students can disassemble the equipment and understand the components and operations. ITE 
had its own equipment as well, allowing students to learn through practice.  
 
Moradokmai, the Thai performing arts group that received the donation from LASALLE, said that 
the wireless microphones provided by LASALLE can enhance the resources of the institution 
and help their performance and practical work. 
 
As this is an ongoing programme, LASALLE has not been able to determine the amount of 
equipment to donate, and interested arts institutions, performance groups, schools or LASALLE 
alumni are welcomed to contact the College via email. Once the College has understood their 
needs, it will check if it has suitable resources to provide. The email address is 
contact.us@lasalle.edu.sg. 
 


